
NOTICE TO RESIDENTS
TOWN OF CRESCENT

AGENDA FOR
MONTHLY TOWN BOARD MEETING

TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 8, 2011
7:00 P.M., CRESCENT TOWN HALL

CALL TO ORDER
Chairman Bill Treder called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m.  The meeting was 
properly posted.

ROLL CALL
Roll Call was taken.  Members present were:

 William Treder, Chairman   Tracy Hartman, Clerk
 Grady Hartman, Supervisor I  Carla Fletcher, Treasurer
 Adrian Turgeon, Supervisor II

APPROVAL OF AGENDA
Motion by Turgeon to approve the agenda.  Seconded by G. Hartman.  All aye.  
Motion carried.

APPROVAL OF MINUTES
Motion by Turgeon to approve minutes from October 11, 2011.  Seconded by Treder.  
All aye.  Motion carried.

TREASURER’S REPORT
A written report was received by Treasurer, Carla Fletcher. 

  
FIRE DEPARTMENT REPORT AND APPROVAL OF PURCHASES
Ken Orton gave an oral and written report to the Board.  Orton stated that Charter 
was out and was able to fix the issues with the phones, they are all now working and 
have voicemail.  Orton stated that we will be receiving a credit for two months worth 
of phone service.

FIRST RESPONDER’S REPORT AND APPROVAL OF PURCHASES
Greg Zeske gave a written report to the board.  There were five calls last month, one 
in Harrison and four in Crescent.

COUNTY BOARD SUPERVISOR’S REPORT
None

LIBRARY REPORT
Harry Whidden gave an oral and written report to the Board.  Whidden stated that 
the library is applying for a grant that would help buy new furniture for the library.  

TOWN PLAN COMMISSION REPORT
None



UNIFORM DWELLING INSPECTOR’S REPORT
City of Rhinelander submitted a written report to the Board.  They are currently 
working on permits at 6164 Hat Rapids Rd, 7278 Lang Lake Rd and 7463 Hwy 8.

OLD BUSINESS
None
 
NEW BUSINESS
Discussion/Possible Decision RE:   Fire Department Fundraising Committee
Paige Mahner stated that the Fire Department fundraising committee has been 
meeting and are getting a letter together to send out to Crescent Residents.  They 
will have it ready for the Board to look at next month.  They are also hoping to have 
a Keep the Wreath Green campaign this Christmas season.  They will hang a large 
wreath on the fire department and decorate with green lights, for every structure fire  
in Crescent they will change one of the lights red.

Discussion/Possible Decision RE: Truck Purchase
G. Hartman has found a 1999 Ford dump truck for sale for $9500.00.  It has been 

checked by a mechanic and is in good shape and has only 35,000 miles on it.  

Motion by Turgeon to purchase the Ford Dumptruck for $9500.00 from Leo 
Krombholz.  Seconded by Treder.  All aye.  Motion carried.

Discussion/Possible Decision RE: Approve Applications for Operator’s 
      Licenses
None

Discussion/Possible Decision RE: Approve Driveway Permits
None

FIFTEEN MINUTES OF PUBLIC DISCUSSION
None

REVIEW CORRESPONDENCE
APPROVAL OF VOUCHERS

Motion by G. Hartman to approve vouchers as submitted and adjourn at 8:17 p.m.  
Seconded by Turgeon.  All aye.  Motion carried.

Respectfully submitted,
Tracy Hartman
Municipal Clerk


